
Bicycles

Bike racks are located on the front of all B-Line buses. Racks 
are available on a first-come, first-served basis. Riders are 
responsible for loading and unloading bicycles.  Drivers cannot 
assist with the loading or unloading of bikes. 

Please tell the driver before you load your bike.  When you get 
off the bus, ask the driver to wait while you remove your bike 
from the rack. After you have removed the bike, wave to the 
driver to indicate it is safe to drive away. 

Passengers use the bike racks at their own risk. B-Line 
assumes no responsibility for damage or loss to the bicycle or 
any items thereon. 


